
September 2020 News: Making a Difference

Please note: This newsletter will only cover a few recent events
of interest.

Soon you will receive a summer review newsletter that will also
be sent out to our sponsors and interested members of the
community. The summer review will cover club events from the
past few months. You may see information previously
submitted.

OLD BAGS IN THE PARK

After many months of separation the club met in
person at West City Park on Thursday evening August
27th for our annual Old Bag Auction and induction of
new members.

http://www.twincityoptimist.org


Shari Roberts Pat Doenges Phyllis Neff

Megan Canaday Mary Hatfield Marsha Greenstreet

Laura Elbl

Katie Huck
Karen Huskey



Jean Naeger Judy Williams Ginny Skaggs

Debbie Kettler

Gerty O'Leary

Ellen Bridgewater

Cindy Cherry

Amanda Mange

Caryl Harness



NEW MEMBER INDUCTION

Shari Roberts
with sponsor Marsha Greenstreet

Megan Canaday
with sponsor Judy Williams



Karen Huskey
with sponsor Jean Naeger

Amy Baum
with Cindy Cherry (standing in for

sponsor Carroll Metzger)

EMO DISTRICT NEWS

First Quarter EMO District Conference
Fri. Oct. 23-Sat Oct 24, 2020

Refer to Cathy Elliott's email and Facebook post for details

Also posted on EMO District Facebook page

RSVP to Cathy if you plan to attend

Community
Service

The EMO First
Quarter Service
Project will benefit the
Rolla Backpack
program. Please
bring snack crackers
to the September
24th evening
meeting.

ART CONTEST



ART CONTEST cancelled
due to Covid 19

Janet Mace will keep us updated if this event
can be rescheduled in the spring.

BB 5K SUICIDE AWARENESS WALK

Sat. Oct. 3, 2020
Second Annual Take 10 for BB
(5K Suicide Awareness Walk)

For details: Click https://twincityoptimist.org/fundraisers

Members: If you can not participate in walk you can
still support the event by making a donation. Please

click on link above for registration form.

SAVE THE DATE/FOOD DRIVE

https://twincityoptimist.org/


Members meet every Thursday at

Noon - 1 p.m. via ZOOM.
Our Club will continue looking at the
sunny side of everything and being

committed to bringing out the best in
our area youth.

Keep current with club activities,

like us on Facebook and

visit our website. ​

 ​

Visit our website

https://www.facebook.com/twincityoptimistclub/
http://www.twincityoptimist.org

